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EXTRACT OF DRAFT MINUTES 15 

FINANCE AND ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

7JULY 2020 

 EXTRAIT DE L’ÉBAUCHE DU 

PROCÈS-VERBAL 15 

COMITÉ DES FINANCE ET DU 

DÉVELOPPEMENT ÉCONOMIQUE  

LE 7 JUILLET 2020 

 

 NATIONAL CAPITAL COMMISSION’S BUILDING LEBRETON 

REDEVELOPMENT – STATUS UPDATE AND PRINCIPLES OF 

ENGAGEMENT 

 ACS2020-PIE-GEN-0004 SOMERSET (14) 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Finance and Economic Development Committee recommend 

Council: 

1. Receive an update from Planning, Economic Development and 

Infrastructure staff on the National Capital Commission’s Building 

LeBreton Project; 

2. Approve the City’s goals and principles of engagement for 

Building LeBreton, which adjust the Operating Principles 

previously approved in the November 2017 Report titled “City of 

Ottawa Participation in the National Capital Commission’s 

Commercially Confidential Negotiations for the Redevelopment of 

LeBreton Flats” (ACS2017-PIE-PS-0135); and 

3. That, in accordance with their mandates, appropriate Standing 

Committee be the committees to receive further updates and 

recommendations regarding the redevelopment at LeBreton Flats. 

The following staff were in attendance to respond to questions: 

 Stephen Willis, General Manager, Planning, Infrastructure and 

Economic Development (PIED) 
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 Alison Hamlin, Planner II, PIED 

Katie Paris, Director, Building LeBreton, National Capital Commission was 

also present and responded to questions on sustainability, affordability and 

projects in neighbouring communities (i.e. Albert Street Streetscaping). Mr. 

Willis advised that he would provide an update to councillors on the timing on 

moving forward with the neighbourhood community projects. 

The Committee CARRIED the report recommendations as presented. 

 


